
		

	 																										 																												 	
	 	 	

 
Changing Policy 
 
Bells Yew Green Cricket Club is committed to safeguarding and protecting junior members of the 
club. All players will refer to the ECB Code of Conduct for Cricket Club Members and Guests. 
 
If junior players are playing with adult teams, their parents/carers  
will be made aware of the facilities at the Clubhouse and when known, for away fixtures.  
 
If children are uncomfortable about changing at the club, no pressure will be placed on them to do 
so. They will be encouraged  
to change at home. 
 
Where separate changing facilities are unavailable for mixed  
gender teams, players will be given opportunity to change and shower at different times.  
 
No photography will be allowed in the changing rooms whilst in  
use by any player(s). 
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